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ComReg launches public consultation on the 
regulation of .ie  
 

The Commission for Communications Regulation (ComReg) has initiated a public 
consultation on the regulation of the .ie domain.  
 
Under the 2007 Communications Regulation (Amendment) Act 2007, ComReg has 
been given responsibility to make regulations affecting the management and 
administration of that part of the global Domain Name System assigned to Ireland, 
the .ie country code Top Level Domain (ccTLD) in the best interests of Irish 
consumers using this national resource.  
 
ComReg is considering what steps it now needs to take and has launched a public 
consultation on regulation in relation to this matter. This consultation with all 
interested parties presents ComReg’s preliminary position and seeks the views of 
those parties. The consultation will close on 8 August 2008. 
 
The full Consultation Paper – ComReg 08/48 - is available on the ComReg website – 
www.comreg.ie.  
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